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Questionnaire for Education & 
Practice for Conservation of Acıgöl 
Toothcarp (Aphanius transgrediens) 

 

 

 

This questionnaire was prepared within the scope of the project funded by the Rufford 

Foundation and titled as “Re-Introduction and Re-Enforcement of a Critically Endangered 

Killifish, Aphanius transgrediens: Challenge Against Extinction”. The questionnaire was 

surveyed with 37 randomly selected volunteers and locals.  

Questions: 

1) Have you ever heard Rufford Foundation before? 

2) I think that Rufford Foundation was publicised sufficiently in the project activities and 

in the previous informing meetings. 

3) Have you ever involved in a conservation project before? 

4) I think that this kind of projects are effective in terms of species conservation. 

5) I obtained adequate information about the project within the scope of the meetings 

and activities. 

6) I think that these kind of activities should be repeated regularly in order to be 

accomplished. 

7) I will apply for a small grant to the Rufford foundation when I graduated. 

8) I think that the materials and equipment distributed as part of the project activities 

are satisfactory. 

9) I will participate to further activities in case of continuity.    

10) Your suggestions and complaints. 
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Summary of Responses  
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All the participants have very positive approach in general. Most of them have the opinion that 

the project has made progress very effectively even as is. Still some suggestions and complaints 

arose. The most repeated suggestion was to held the activities with a higher number of people 

(volunteers) and in more organized way (~70%). Other suggestions were focused on spreading 

the activities as much as possible to other springs and other lakes for different species. No 

remarkable complaint was heard from participants.    

 


